From: MIRAMONTES, Ernest 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 3:19 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: East Cooling Tower Project -- Field Inspection

Steve: 
 

This e-mail is a follow-up to the previous e-mail that I sent you about a factory witness test for the East Cooling Tower Replacement project.
  
On Monday, 9/16/13, I went to the Rockwell Automation facility in Cambridge, Ontario, as the project manager for the East Cooling Tower Replacement project.  At the Rockwell Automation facility, medium-voltage variable-frequency drives for condenser water pumps P-118, P-119, P-120, and P-121 were load-tested according the requirements of Section 16483 of the contract specifications.
 

This trip was necessary for the City to prevent the situation where large and heavy equipment is shipped back and forth for repairs from the installation site at O'Hare's Heating and Refrigeration Plant and the Rockwell Automation facility. The performance of the electrical equipment was verified and found to be acceptable.  
 

Only individuals from the CDA/CARE Plus group that were necessary for this field inspection went. Only necessary travel expenses, as described in Section 16483, Paragraph 3.06, of the Contract Documents, were accepted. No gifts or entertainment expenses were accepted.
 

On Thursday, 9/19/13, I returned to Chicago from this field inspection.  
 

Thanks.
 

Ernest Miramontes, P.E., LEED AP
Department of Aviation
